
City of Vaughan 

2141 Major Mackenzie Drive 

Vaughan, Ontario  L6A 1T1 

May 15, 2020 

File 8131-1 

Attn:  Mayor and Members of Council 

Dear Mayor Bevilacqua and Members of Council 

RE: Request for Comments: York Region Evaluation of Employment 

Land Conversion Requests 

Committee of the Whole, May 20, 2020 

We are the Planners for Omer Investments Inc, the owners of 140 Doughton Rd in the City of 

Vaughan.  We have reviewed the staff report for: 

Item #10: Request for Comments: York Region Evaluation of Employment Land 

Conversion Requests. 

and would like to express our support for the staff recommendation.  The Staff recommendation 

to remove the subject property from the Employment Land Use designation, and include the lands 

with the VMC Secondary Plan is based on sound planning principles and is worthy of your support. 

We will be appearing as a delegation at the Committee of the Whole meeting on Wednesday May 

20, 2020 and will be more than please to address any questions you may have. 

Yours truly, 

Weston Consulting 

Kurt Franklin BMath, MAES, MCIP, RPP 

Vice President 
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